
Issue 31 

20/05/2016 

Newsletter 

 

 

 

Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

Attendance by Class 

Congratulations to Pelicans & Angels 

Class who have the  

highest attendance. 

If your child is absent from 

school, please call into reception 

Rainbows 1 98.0 

Rainbows 2 89.1 

Little Doves 98.6 

Little Fish 95.7 

Little Lambs 95.3 

Peacocks 97.9 

Phoenix 97.3 

Pelicans 99.3 

Angels 99.3 

Faith 94.0 

Hope 93.6 

LOST BIKE 

PURPLE & GREY BMX, BLACK WHEELS. HAS THE 

NAME ‘BROOK’ WRITTEN ON  

THE HANDLEBAR.  

Please contact reception if found. 

On Monday 16th of May year 4 went to Camp Kernow for 2 days. They did 

tree climbing, animal tracking, archery and a whole lot more, including 

roasting marshmallows over a camp fire.  The children took on their fears 

with the support of their friends around them.  They were a real credit to 

the school and themselves – a real pleasure to have.  Mr Lees also wanted 

to mention how wonderfully behaved the children of BB were! Well done to                         

       all involved.         Year 4 News Team 

This week saw some very lucky years 5s head off to Fistral Beach for 
a day of surfing fun.  After an interesting talk from the  
lifeguards about beach safety, they headed off to the beach to put 
words into action.  Initially, they warmed up with some fun beach 
games and then split into two groups.  One group learnt about life 
saving techniques and in true Baywatch style, 'saved' each  
other.  The other group enjoyed riding the waves on boards.  They 
then swapped groups so everyone had a go at everything.  All to 
soon it was time to leave.  One of the boys said " That was the best 
trip I have ever been on."  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note: We have a Baby & Toddler Group every Wednesday at 1.45pm—3pm in our school hall 

Summer Term Diary Dates 

Monday 23rd May SORRY THIS HAS BEEN 

CANCELLED 

Pentecost Communion 

Tuesday 24th May 10am Year 3 Swimming—Polkyth 

Monday 30th May—3rd June All week HALF TERM 

Tuesday 7th June 10am Year 4 Swimming—Polkyth 

Wednesday 8th June 2pm—3pm BBeebies Open Day 

Thursday 16th June 10.30am Reception Open Day 

Monday 20th—23rd June TBA Year 6 parent progress evenings 

Thursday 23rd June All day European Referendum—BBeebies 

will be closed  

Monday 27th June  Sports Day 

Monday 27th —29th June TBA Years R—5 parent progress evenings 

Monday 27th—29th June TBA BBeebies parent progress evenings 

Tuesday 28th June  Yr 6 HfC performance  

Monday 4th & 5th July Penrice Yr 6 Open day and evening (Monday) 

Monday 11th & 12th July Poltair Yr 6 Open day and evening (Monday) 

Wednesday 13th July Par Track MAT Olympics 

Friday 15th July TBA Yr 6 Prom at Grampound Road 

Monday 18th July 9.15am Yr 6 Communion—All welcome 

Healthy Tuck Seal of Approval! 

In collaboration with Chartwells, we are  
constantly striving to ensure all the food we offer  
pupils is both healthy and appealing as well as 
meeting the School Food Standards.  To this end, 
we invited in an external adviser to audit the  
provision and we are pleased to say she was  
impressed with the range of snacks 
offered.  Most options were compliant but she 
has queried the offer of the dried fruit snacks, 
which are too high in sugar.  We will liaise with 
Chartwells regarding the snack packs 
but, in the meantime, wish to thank 
them for their hard work in  
delivering an excellent healthy tuck 
shop! 

Trip Dates: 

Barton Hall    6th—10th June 

Porthpean Camp    20th—23rd June 

If you haven’t already handed in your 

child’s consent form, please ensure 

this is received by Tuesday 24th May. 


